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March 5, 2025 
 
 
Chris Zadel  
Northern Colorado Constructors, Inc. 
9075 Weld County Rd 10 
Fort Lupton, CO 80621 
 
 
Re: Letter of Monitoring Compliance, First (1st) Quarter 2025 Groundwater Level Report, 
 NCCI Pit #1 Pit, Permit No. M-2001-107 
 
Dear Mr. Zadel: 
 
On March 5, 2025, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) received the 1st 
Quarter 2025 Groundwater Levels for the NCCI Pit #1, permit no. M-2001-107. Upon review of the 
submittal the Division has no comments on the report.  
 
As part of the approval of TR-9 the Operator committed to submitting monthly water levels at the end of 
each quarter.  
 
If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by email at 
patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Chris Zadel, NCCI, chrisz@ncconstructors.com  
 JC York, JT Consulting, jcyork@j-tconsulting.com 
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